
Tenure-Track (Open Rank) Faculty Position 
Wellesley College 

 
The Department of Physics invites applications for a tenure track position to 
begin in the fall of 2018. We will consider applicants at all ranks; assistant 
professor candidates are especially encouraged to apply. Successful 
applicants will have demonstrated excellence in teaching, a strong 
commitment to undergraduate education, first-rate research credentials and a 
well-developed plan to establish an active on-campus research program with 
significant student involvement. All fields of research will be considered, 
including those at interdisciplinary boundaries. We seek an individual 
interested in joining a vibrant academic community that is centered around 
teaching and working with curious, committed, and diverse students. The 
college is dedicated to building a culturally diverse and pluralistic faculty 
and is especially interested in candidates who can contribute to the diversity 
and excellence of the academic community through their teaching and 
service. Preference will be given to candidates with a Ph.D. in physics or 
closely related field, ABD considered.  
 
Wellesley is a highly selective liberal arts college for women located 12 
miles west of Boston. The Physics Department has a long tradition of 
providing high-quality scientific training, offering a dynamic and 
challenging undergraduate physics major. Many of our students go on to top 
graduate programs in physics and a variety of other disciplines. Applicants 
should submit a cover letter, curriculum vitae, a statement of teaching 
interests and experience, a proposed research plan that includes a description 
of undergraduate participation, and three reference contacts at 
https://career.wellesley.edu. If circumstances make it impossible to submit 
any materials through our application site, please email us 
at working@wellesley.edu. Questions about the position should be directed 
to Glenn Stark at gstark@wellesley.edu. Early applications are strongly 
encouraged; we will conduct on-campus interviews in fall 2017. For full 
consideration applications should be submitted by October 1, 2017. 


